Colonial Little Theatre re-schedules New Play Festival
JOHNSTOWN – Colonial Little Theatre announced it has re-scheduled its 8th annual New Play Festival of staged readings, originally scheduled for November 2013.

The new dates are May 2, 3, 9 and 10, 2014.

Directors and production staff are sought.

The theatre also announced that “Famous Last Words,” the hit of the 2012 festival, will be given a full production June 6, 7, 8, 13, 14 and 15, as part of CLT’s regular season. The director will be announced.
For further information, contact: Wally Truesdell, wtruesdell@nycap.rr.com.

